
Change to Faculty Senate Reorganization Plan 
 
The document approved by the Faculty Senate says that the group of Council chairs will meet 
twice per month “for the purpose of coordination among themselves” presided over by the 
President-Elect of the Faculty Senate.  In addition, the Council Chairs will meet with the 
Operations Committee once per month “for the purpose of communicating issues of importance 
to the Operations Committee.” 
 
In the interests of efficiency and effective communication between the Council Chairs and the 
Operations Committee, the Reorganization Implementation Committee proposes that the twice 
monthly meetings of the Council Chairs with the President-Elect be eliminated and that the 
Council Chairs meet at least once a month with the Operations Committee at a regular weekly 
meeting of that body.   


